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Photography Policy 
 

Due to privacy legislation, parents and supporters are advised they should seek 

permission of team officials and other parents (from both teams) when 

intending to take photographs of their child that may include other 

children/teams. 

Our club has endorsed certain business registered photographers who are 

authorised under the Child Care legislation to take photographs on the Club's 

behalf. 

Such photos are used in accordance with the Club's registration requirements 

as agreed to under the Privacy Statement provided at Sign On. 

Parents should be aware that commercial photographs taken by registered 

photographers may be made available for public scrutiny and offered for sale 

through registered business websites. 

Whilst the Club takes every precaution to prevent unauthorised photography, 

John Oxley Reserve is a public sports facility with unrestricted access, and the 

Club cannot guarantee privacy, nor accept liability for any photography, or 

subsequent use of photographs that may occur on the park. 
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